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20th October 2017 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 

Poppy Appeal 2017 
 
To mark the National Poppy Appeal 2017 and the forthcoming Day of Remembrance 
on Sunday 12th November we would like to create our own Field of Remembrance 
in our sensory garden.  
 
We have obtained the wooden crosses with a small poppy on the front from the local 
British Legion branch which we would ask you to consider sponsoring by donating a 
minimum of £2.00. You can also provide a fitting personal memorial on a cross for a 
member of your family or community who has served in the armed forces by 
completing the attached slip below, this will also be placed in our Book of 
Remembrance. 
 
We expect the crosses will go quickly, so if you would like to sponsor your own cross 
please ensure you send in your minimum donation of £2.00 with your slip no later 
than Friday 27th October 2017.  
 
We appreciate your efforts to help us raise as much money as possible and make a 
difference to the lives of service men and women and their families who are or have 
been in the service of the country and the Commonwealth. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Dr C Lingard (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
...................................................................................................................................... 
 

National Poppy Appeal 2017 
 
I/we would like to donate £________ (min £2) for a cross to be placed in the Field of 
Remembrance, which will be laid out on 10th November at 11.00 a.m. 
 
Student Name:_________________________  Form:________________ 
 
I/ we would like the cross to show the name of:   (please print carefully) 
 
 

 

Signed:__________________________________________  
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